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The district swimming gala was held on Sunday 1st March at Leasowe. We 
entered every event and several cubs reached the final with one winning. 
Overall we came 3rd out of 11 packs, which was a very creditable 
performance. Look on our Activities page for more details and photos. 
 
On  2nd March we had a Moving On 
Ceremony for Luke and Josh as they move 
to Scouts from Cubs, both having completed 
the Moving On Award, with Josh having 
also achieved his Chief Scout Silver Award, 
Luke is almost there and hopes to complete 
the last few bits in Scouts. Afterwards, as 
part of the Global challenge, we learned 
about the Comic Relief Charity and the work they do in various countries 
with the money raised on Red Nose Day. 
 
The following week we had our own Red Nose party with everyone coming 
in pyjamas or other funny clothes. We played games and decorated cakes 
and raised over £130 for Comic Relief. You can see more details and 
photos on our Activities page.  
 
On the 16th March we had a craft evening and made cards for Mother’s 
Day in the shape of MUM. 
 
For the final 2 meetings in March, the pack was split into 2 with, on the 

first night, one half going to Birkenhead 
Fire Station 

and the other 
half making 

Easter craft 
items and fairy cakes and then vice versa on 
the second night. At the Fire Station, we 
were shown around by the Station Officer who allowed us to use a hose 
pipe and climb aboard a fire engine. More pictures are available on the 
Photo Gallery page. 

 

Activities in April – not to be missed 
 

 Visit to Manchester 
Science Museum 
Saturday 4th April 

Visit from Organiser of 
Operation Christmas Child 

Monday 27th April 


